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The Park County School Board of District #1 welcomes public comment during most regular meetings and at public hearings. Generally, School Board members do not respond to public comment during a meeting or hearing.
Topics- Speakers may address an item on a Board Meeting agenda when the Board Chair opens the floor for public comment. All comments should address policy or programs only. All comments must be related to Park County School District #1. The School Board does not allow comments regarding individual student-related matters, which should be directed to the appropriate staff, and not shared at a public meeting where the disclosure could violate applicable confidentiality requirements.  If there is a concern regarding an item not on the agenda, please contact the Superintendent and/or Board member for consideration of that item on the next month’s agenda. There will be no discussion on any personnel items.
Time – Each speaker may speak up to three minutes. Our clerk will start the timer when the speaker begins and speakers should conclude their remarks when the clerk raises a hand. If a group wishes to address the Board, it is requested that one person make the presentation. The Chairman reserves the right to cease comments at his/her discretion. 
Decorum – Speakers will present their comments from the podium and are not to engage in personal attacks. The School Board expects that each speaker will be courteous and respectful, modeling for our students how one can respectfully disagree with others’ views. Speakers
will address their comments to the entire School Board and not to one individual Board
member, the Superintendent, a staff member, or the audience.
